
12/1/2020 

 

Attention: 

Due to the spike in COVID-19 cases in Antrim  County and Central Lake, 

out of extreme  caution it has been decided to cancel the December 9, 

2020 Village of Central Lake Council meeting.  The next regularly 

scheduled council meeting is January 13, 2021. If you have any 

questions regarding the Village, please call the Village office at (231) 

544-6483. Thank you everyone for your patience during these uncertain 

times. 

Rob Tyler, 

President 

Village of Central Lake  


